
Nativity Trail 

*Christmas Eve change of plan* 

In view of widespread concern over the  
Coronavirus pandemic there will be a  

Nativity Trail  
in the churchyard  

Come anytime between  

2 to 3:30pm on 24th  
instead of the planned Crib Service 

 

Walk through the Christmas story as you 
walk along the churchyard path 

 

See again some of the stable windows 
displayed through Advent 

 

Take home some quizzes and puzzles 

 
  

Please observe all Government guidance 
  

 


